CORRESPONDENCE
4/16/2020

DOCUMENT NO. 02015-2020
Antonia Hover

From: Ellen Plendl

Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2020 11:49 AM

To: Consumer Correspondence

Subject: Docket 20200001-El

Attachments: FW Electric Cost's should be lowered now...; Consumer Inquiry - Florida Power & Light

Company and Duke Energy Florida

See attached email and reply and add to the correspondence side of Docket 20200001-El.



Antonia Hover

From: Office of Chairman Clark

Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2020 10:37 AM

To: Ellen Plendl

Subject: FW: Electric Cost's should be lowered now...

Good morning Ellen,

We received this email in the office account yesterday and | wanted to send it over. Please let me know if you need
anything from me!

Best regards,

Hannah E. Barker

Executive Assistant to Chairman Gary Clark
Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.

Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6004

From: Scott Carroll [mailto:scarrollodi@yahoo.com]

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2020 11:53 AM

To: governorron.desantis@eog.myflorida.com; Office of Commissioner Polmann; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office
of Chairman Clark

Subject: Electric Cost's should be lowered now...

With Oil Dirt Cheap now and staying that way, why are FPL and Duke not lowering all the electric
cost's since that is what they are using to make electricity? Trust me as | live next to the St. Johns
River Plant in Volusia County and smell it burning heavily now daily...

Thank you and please reply, Robert Carroll.



Antonia Hover

From: Shonna McCray

Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2020 11:39 AM

To: ‘scarrollodi@yahoo.com'

Subject: Consumer Inquiry - Florida Power & Light Company and Duke Energy Florida

Mr. Robert Carroll
scarrollodi@yahoo.com

RE: FPSC Inquiry 1336014C

Dear Mr. Carroll:

This is in response to your E-mail to Chairman Gary F. Clark, Florida Public Service Commission (FPSC), regarding Florida
Power & Light Company (FPL) and Duke Energy Florida (DEF). Given the nature of your concerns, Chairman Clark
believes it would be appropriate for the specialized staff of the FPSC's Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach to
respond directly to you. You expressed a concern about FPL and DEF's fuel cost.

On April 1, 2020, and April 2, 2020, FPL and DEF, respectively, filed petitions for a mid-course correction to their fuel
adjustment factors. The FPSC will make a determination on each petition at the Commission conference on April 28,
2020. You may use the following link to view the Commission conference:
http://www.floridapsc.com/Conferences/AudioVideoEventCoverage

We appreciate you sharing your views and will addd your comments to the correspondence side of Docket 20200001-El.
If you have any questions or concerns please contact Ms. Ellen Plendl at 1-800-342-3552 or by fax at 1-800-511-0809.
Sincerely,

Shonna McCray

Regulatory Program Administrator

Florida Public Service Commission
1-800-342-3552





